
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) will be hosting a two-part webinar series 
for Public Water Systems (PWS) on how to begin building a resilient cybersecurity program 
by providing systems with information and resources on how to conduct cybersecurity 
assessments and address vulnerabilities. PWS staff are encouraged to attend both Part One 
and Part Two of the series.  

PWS staff will receive a detailed walkthrough including but not limited to: 

 How to conduct a cybersecurity self-assessment and identify vulnerabilities;
 How to develop risk mitigation plans to prioritize, address, and mitigate the

vulnerabilities found during the assessment;
 Share resources EPA has developed to assist PWSs in assessing cybersecurity

practices as well as additional public and private-sector resources available;

Cybersecurity subject matter experts will be on hand to address questions at the conclusion 
of each presentation.  

Continuing Education Units:  
Applications for all 50 states for all water operators to receive continuing education units 
(CEUs) for participating in the training have been applied for. Check the registration pages 
for the most up to date list of state CEU approvals.  

Questions: 

Registration related questions or issues registering can be directed by email to: 
Natasha Rae, Horsley Witten Group (EPA Contractors) at:  EPA@horsleywitten.com. 

Sanitary survey cybersecurity related questions can be directed by email to: 
Cole Dutton, Cybersecurity Specialist, U.S. EPA, Water Infrastructure and 
Cyber Resilience Division at:  Dutton.Cole@epa.gov.  

Workshop Registration Links: 

Tuesday, March 7, 2023 
(12:00-3:00 pm ET) 

& 
Thursday, March 9, 2023 

(12:00-3:00 pm ET) 
Registration Link: 

https://bit.ly/PWSCyberA 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023 
(12:00-3:00 pm ET) 

& 
Thursday, March 23, 2023 

(12:00-3:00 pm ET) 
Registration Link: 

https://bit.ly/PWSCyberB 
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